
MUHLENBERG SCHOOL DISTRICT

Dear Parent or Guardian:

At the Muhlenberg School District, we understand that there are many reasons why a student may choose not to 
attend a physical campus.  That’s why we are offering a new flexible virtual schooling option as an alternative to the 
traditional classroom environment.

Our K-5 virtual classrooms utilized the state standards-aligned curriculum with Imagine Learning teachers.  Students 
stay connected with engaging content, & opportunities for reteaching, practice, and enrichment on a regular school 
schedule.

Our wide selection of online electives enables students to explore areas of interest and courses that align to their 
goals for college or career for grades 6-12.

With more ways for students to pursue their passions, they can stay engaged and involved in their schooling. 
Edgenuity, one of our leading online learning course providers, offers additional benefits that include:

Standards-aligned curriculum designed to fully engage and challenge students through rigorous content delivered 
by interactive, media-rich instruction.

Highly qualified, state-certified virtual teachers that instruct, remediate, motivate, proactively communicate with 
students, and provide feedback on assignments.

Concept Coaches who provide on-demand tutoring so that students can get the help they need when they need it, 
and Success Coaches who keep full-time virtual students motivated.

NCAA-approved core curriculum and instructional model that ensures student athletes are college ready

Please visit our Muhlenberg Virtual School information page at www.muhlsdk12.org/mvs.  

Regards,
Kevin J. Vanino
Data Administrator

801 Bellevue Avenue (Laureldale), Reading, Pennsylvania 19605-1799

It is the policy of the Muhlenberg School District not to discriminate on the basis of gender, disability, race, color, and national origin in its educational programs, activities, or employment
policies as required by Title IX of the 1972 Educational Amendments. Inquiries regarding compliance with Title IX should be directed to the Assistant Superintendent (see above) or to the
director of the Office for Civil Rights. Department of Health. Education, and Welfare. Washington. DC

http://www.muhlsdk12.org/mvs

